
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECT BOARD MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 3, 2020 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Steve Goldsmith and Larry Fox. 

 

1. Approved October 27, 2020 minutes. 

2. Signed the warrant. 

3. Discussed the new Fern Drive Bridge. It should be open by next week. 

4. Discussed Southern Maine Regional Planning Commission and the work on the 

updating of the Comprehensive Plan. We are trying to plan on what we will need to raise. 

5. Discussed what future paving we will need to do, 

6. Adjourned at 8:00 pm.  


